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Some of the many noted Old Cestrefeldians 

 
 

  

  

  
 



 

 

 

Many thanks to all who put in so much effort to stage this very 

successful exhibition; not least to Frank Gorman, the OC’s 

driving force and Maria Barnes of Chesterfield Museum. 

 

It is hoped that a permanent location will be found to display 

the exhibition and other material in future. 


